
GSEP Shop News – May 2024
Attending the Annual Meeting on May 4, 2024? The Shelly Ridge shop will be open 9am-5pm.

And see the Trading Post at the Silver and Gold Awards Ceremonies!

All Shops will be closed May 25th–27th for the Memorial Day Weekend.

Luella will be in these locations this month:

5/6 7-8pm: Silver Lake Nature Center in Bristol 

5/9 6-7:30pm: Lansdowne First Presbyterian Church 

5/18 1:30-3pm: Nazareth Area Food Bank 

5/20 6-7:30pm: Media Community Center

New dates may be added throughout the month. Watch the  
shops page, Facebook and TeamApp for updates.

Plan ahead to  
Bling Your Booth! 

All remaining Cookie Merch  
is 20% off May 6-11.  

GSEP Shops only.

Trefoil finds make great 
End of Year gifts and  

start at just $1.00 each!

Looking for special 
patches to celebrate your 

Troop? You can special 
order from the largest 

catalog ever! Email your 
order to shop@gsep.org; 

all patches $1.75 each.  

patchcatalog.com

Final Days to  
pre-order your  

camp swag before 
camp starts!

https://bit.ly/CampSwag24

To use in a shop: Tell the associate you are using 
Cookie Dough; they will confirm the available 
amount and apply it to your purchase.
Email an order: Email shop@gsep.org with your 
order, Girl Scout’s name and that you want to use 
Cookie Dough.*
At a Trading Post for a purchase (not Trading 
Post Deposit): Tell the associate you are using 
Cookie Dough; it will take a few extra minutes to 
confirm your available amount.
Towards a Trading Post Deposit: use the online 
Cookie Dough Redemption Form to reserve some 
Dough for Trading Post. We will “release” the funds 
back to your Cookie Dough balance in late August 
2023.

* Cookie Dough cannot be used on the online store. 
We’ll be happy to order anything we don’t carry 
for you as long as it does not say “Online Only” or 
“Ships from Council”. Screenshot your cart and 
email shop@gsep.org!
** If you’d like to give your Troop Leader  
permission to use your Girl Scout’s Cookie Dough, 
email memberservices@gsep.org with the subject 
line “Troop Leader Permission”. Include your Girl 
Scout’s name and your permission for her leader to 
use her Cookie Dough on her behalf.

It’s easier than ever to use Cookie Dough at GSEP Shops and Trading Posts


